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Hydro crews working on Territory 

 

(Kahnawake – 22, Enníska/February 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that Hydro-Quebec 
crews will be in the Territory inspecting a transport line on Thursday, 
February 23rd for the day. 
 
A crew of three (3) technicians with a truck and two snowmobiles will 
be working on Power Lines 1201 and 1202 from Chateauguay up to 
the Saint Lawrence Seaway. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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